
 
                                                           

Ref No: Cir/KG/2020-21/No.19                 Date- 28/12/2020 
28/12/2020 
To: All Parents (Junior and Senior Kg) 
From: The Principal  

Subject: Planning for AY 2021-22: Meeting with our founder, Mr. Aditya Handa. 
                                                                        
Dear Parents, 

We hope all of you and your families are safe and doing well. 

2020 has been a very challenging year for us, as parents and educators, with the sudden shift to remote 

learning. We have worked hard to adapt and rapidly evolve into a newer version of ourselves, to ensure that 

our children continue their journey of experiential learning, and have great fun along the way.  

We would like to thank all of you for your great support to the school and our teachers during this time. This 

pandemic has taught us many things–the most important is the power of collaboration and community. Our 

strong parent-school partnership has helped us to continue to safeguard the quality educational experience of 

our children.  

As we move towards the New Year, it is now time for us to come together and discuss some important issues 

concerning our school’s future. We have always believed that ’it takes a community to build a school.’ 

Therefore, we value parent perspectives into major decisions affecting the school’s future.  

At this juncture, we invite you to a session with our Founder, Mr. Aditya Handa, to discuss some important 

aspects regarding the school’s future plans, fees structure and financial sustainability, in the context of the 

COVID-19 pandemic. The meeting would start with an address by the founder, followed by an open platform 

for a two-way discussion.  

Details of the meeting: 

Date: 9th January, 2020 (Saturday) 

Time: 10:00 am sharp  

Location: Redbricks School, Santej Campus (Outdoor area with social distancing)  

One or both parents can attend the meeting. If you plan to attend, then please register yourself by filling the 

below form: 

https://forms.gle/MBXngZELS9uMSr5K9 

Please follow all safety protocols including wearing masks and social distancing. In case you/anyone in your 

family has any COVID related symptoms, we request you not to attend personally and communicate your 

queries/concerns through your parent network.  

Looking forward to your active participation and a fruitful interaction 

 
With Warm Regards, 

 
Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 
Principal – Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school  
Redbricks Education Foundation 

https://forms.gle/MBXngZELS9uMSr5K9

